Arkansas River Valley Regional Library System
August 2, 2021 via email

ARVRLS Board Members Responded in Support:
Glenda Ezell

Heather Patton

Reagan Eisele

Leigh VonderHeide

Casey White

ARVRLS Board Members with No Response:
Brad Spikes
LaDonna Evans

Proposed Item:

An email request was submitted to the ARVRLS Board on July 29, 2021 which discussed the
need for updates to existing technology-related policies. In order to receive financial
support through the federal Emergency Connectivity Fund (ECF) program, a certification
statement must be added to user agreement forms on the Wi-Fi Hotspot Lending Policy
and Form, in addition to the Computer and Internet Access Policy (attached).

Final Vote: 8-2-2021

With a majority of respondents, ARVRLS will move forward with the policies as
presented, distribute to staff members at all branch locations, and update the
authentication screens used for public access computers



